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•  if you cannot 
work from hands 
as soon as you get 
home 
You can spread 
the virus even if 
you don’t have 
symptoms. 

 

Link to Twitter: 

@stebon_primary 

Well done to Y6 Alfred 

Russell Wallace class for 

99% attendance this 

week! 

School will be closed for Eid-ul-Adha 

on Monday 11th July. 

Children can wear their party clothes 

and they will have class parties on 

Tuesday 12th July. 

Summer Term Calendar 

Wed 6th & Mon 18th July 

Y6 Ben Kinsella Knife Safety workshops 

Monday 11th July 

Eid-ul-Adha—school closed 

Thu 12th July 

Eid parties 

Y6 Cinema trip 

Thursday 14th July 

Reception Graduation - 9:30am 

Y6 Bowling trip 

Fri 15th July 

Class swaps 

Y7 Reunion - 4:30pm 

Monday 18th July  

Pupil reports & Parent 

Celebration Day 

Stebon Mela - 2:45pm 

Tue 19th, Wed 20th & Thu 21st July 

Y6 performances 

Friday 22nd July 

Y6 Leavers Show 

Last day of the academic year. Children to be 

collected early 

1:15pm—KS1 

1:30pm—KS2 

2022-2023 term dates can be found on our 

website: https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/ 

Please note that all clubs, apart from breakfast club 

and tea time club, will finish on Friday 15th July. 

 

Summer Holiday club will be running from 

Monday 1st August and until Friday 19th August.  

All year groups will be able to watch a Y6 show! 

The class photos are ready and they look great! 

Order forms were given out this week. 

Parents will need to place an order by Tuesday 12th 

July to get free delivery to school. 

Visit www.pictureboxschools.com 

and enter the unique code to view 

and purchase the photos. 

https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
http://www.pictureboxschools.com/
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@stebon_primary 

Well done to Y6 Alfred 

Russell Wallace class for 

99% attendance this 

week! 

Uniform Swap 2022! 

 

Please read the following to find out how you can 

take part in our very first uniform swap. 

• Tue 12th - Fri 15th July - Please bring your 

clean and good condition uniforms into 

school, in clearly labelled bags e.g. jumpers 

age 5-6. Please hand them into the school 

office. 

• The uniform swap will take place in the 

playground at 3:30pm, over 2 days, on Wed 

20th July and Thu 21st July. 

 

On the same dates we are asking for your toy 

donations for nursery and reception.  If you have 

any of the following in good condition. You can 

bring them to uniform swap events to donate to the 

school and then they will be shared among 

the nursery and reception classes to enjoy.  

• Lego & Duplo  

•  large and small wooden vehicles 

(trains, boats, cars, planes)  

• story books 

• plastic/ wooden toys for the home corner, 

including food, plates and cups, clocks, toy 

hoovers, irons, phones  

• plastic dolls & doll clothes  

• buckets and spades & 

other sand and water toys. 

 

Another great way to reduce, 

reuse and recycle! 

Y2 Brian Cox class created this great poster! 

Stebon Mela—Monday 18th July 2022! 

Parents will be able to collect at 2.45pm. Children in Y5 &Y 6 will leave from the office entrance. 

Children in Y3 & Y4 will leave from the hall. Nursery, Reception, Y1 & Y2, as normal. 

The stalls will be open to children and families from 2.30pm - 4pm.  

If you would like to hire a stall then please contact the school office. If it is a not-for-profit organisation 

you can set up a stall for free. If it is private, you can hire a table for £20 (non-refundable). 

1.30-2.30pm will be set-up time for stall holders.  

All proceeds made from the event will go into the school funds to spend on the children & families. 

The summer fair is a really important event for our community and it will be the first one we've been 

able to do in a long time because of Covid. We will work together to make sure everyone has an 

amazing time! 

https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
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Link to Twitter: 

@stebon_primary 

Well done to Y6 Alfred 

Russell Wallace class for 

99% attendance this 

week! 

Year 4 Emmeline 

Pankhurst class did 

some work on non-

chronological 

reports. They then 

researched about 

volcanoes and 

designed their own 

fact files! Here is 

some of their 

brilliant work. 

https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
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Link to Twitter: 

@stebon_primary 

Well done to Y6 Alfred 

Russell Wallace class for 

99% attendance this 

week! 

Please note, as part of Tower Hamlets 

cutting down on single use plastics, 

the kitchen team will no longer be 

supplying bottles of water with school 

packed lunches. For all future trips, 

pupils will need to bring their 

own water bottle. 

Here is a photo of the parents trip last week. 

Where they had a picnic and went on an 

Uber boat! Chanel and Anisa were glad you 

could join them! 

https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
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Link to Twitter: 

@stebon_primary 

Well done to Y6 Alfred 

Russell Wallace class for 

99% attendance this 

week! 

Start & End of the day arrangements 

Gates open for soft start from 8.55 - 9.10am 

Children will be greeted at their gates and hand 

sanitizer used before entering 

Nursery  Nursery gate, open at 8:45am  

Reception  Peace garden gate 

Y1 & Y2   Main gate  

Y3 & Y4   MUGA/climbing frame gate  

Y5 & Y6   Office gate  

Parents to all come through main gate to collect, 

one way route out. 

Nursery    Nursery gate - 3.30pm  

Reception, Y1 & Y2  Classroom doors -3.15pm 

Y3, Y4 & Y5   Playground - 3.30pm 

Y6     Office gate - 3:30pm 

https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
http://www.betterlessons.org.uk/

